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The Saint John Police have arrested two suspects in relation to a theft of motor
vehicle investigation.

It is reported that:

On Wednesday, April 24, 2024, at approximately 10:31 p.m., police responded to
the 100-block of Adelaide Street, in relation to a vehicle theft that had just taken
place. The owner reported that she had left her vehicle parked in front of her
residence while she quickly went inside to check on something. When she came
back out her vehicle was taken along with her small dog which was in the back
seat.

Multiple members of the Saint John Police Patrol Services Division responded and
began searching for the vehicle. It was located a few hours later in the area of
Main Street West. A 42-year-old man and a 20-year-old woman were found in the
vehicle and taken into custody without incident.

The woman was  later  released from custody to  appear  in  court  on  July  09,
2024. The man was released from custody with no charges.  

The vehicle and dog were both safely turned back over to their owner.
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